
12th March 2020 

13.03.20 Sport relief  
16.03.20 PTFA Pop up shop every break time this week 
19.03.20  Rhubarb Theatre (PTFA treat) 
20.03.20  Church service led by Rowan class 2.45pm 
24.03.20 Parents evening 3.45pm -6.30pm 
25.03.20 Parents evening 3.45pm -6.30pm 
26.03.20 Music concert in St. Andrew’s Church 6.00pm 
27.03.20 PTFA Easter egg hunt 3.30pm 
30.03.20 Reception & Year 1 Worship for parents 8.50am 
30.03.20 Year 2 Stay & learn for parents  2.30pm 
31.03.20 Year 3 & Year 5 Worship for parents 8.50am 
31.03.20 Year 6 Stay & learn or Parents 2.30pm 
31.03.20 Year 4 Stay & learn for Parents 2.30pm 
02.04.20 Easter Church Service 2.30pm St Andrew’s          
Church including Awards 
02.04.20 Last day of term 

 
 
 

Year 6 are having an amazing time at Hilltop!  
We look forward to hearing all about it when they come back to school tomorrow! 

 

Wear sports wear tomorrow for Sport relief 

 

Tomorrow we will be showing our support for 
Sports Relief. Children will engage in active 

learning activities throughout the day. 

 

Everyone is invited to participate and to make 
tomorrow  even more exciting the children are 
able to wear sports wear 

for the day for a donation 
of £1. 

 

 

Parents' Evening appointments on 24th and 25th 
March are available to book.   

 
Please use the following link;  
heckingtonstrewscofe.parentseveningsystem.co.uk  

 

Please do pop into the office should you have any 
difficulties using this system and we can make the 
appointment for you.  

On Tuesday, Chestnut Class were visited by Partake Histo-
ry.  They took part in an Ancient Greek production of Jason 
and the golden fleece.  Whilst having fun taking part in an 
exciting production, they learned 
about Ancient Greek theatre, Greek 
mythology, acting skills and how to 
pull off a fetching mask.  The chil-
dren had a great afternoon and had 
so much fun, they didn’t even know 
they were learning anything. 

https://heckingtonstrewscofe.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/


During British Science Week we have been fortunate 
enough to have had our workshops enhanced by Peter 
Snowball, a parent and RAF flight engineer. The chil-
dren have enjoyed experimenting with different de-
signs for air crafts, followed by some water pressure 
powered launches on the playing field.  
 
On Thursday each child accessed a rocket workshop 
with Mr Snowball and his colleague.  
 
As well as lots of practical science and engineering 
workshops we have been learning more about our house 
namesakes. The finished products of this whole school 
creative project will soon be on display celebrating the 
significant figures from our county that helped to 
shape the world as we know it today. 


